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CSE’s ONESolution business software was recently transitioned to connect through additional servers to 
provide increased security that complies with Chancellor Office requirements. Connectivity using the 
additional servers has been intermittent resulting in limited system access and causing delays in some 
services. We appreciate your patience while IT staff work to resolve the issue. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Manage Email Preferences 

All Chico State Enterprises (CSE) employees, project directors, and authorized signers on CSE accounts receive CSE 
Announcements via email and cannot opt out. 

• If you are no longer an active CSE employee, please notify CSE Human Resources via email. 

• If you are no longer a project director and would like your name removed or wish to add administrative staff to the 
distribution list, please email CSE Announcements with appropriate instructions. 

• CSE Announcements can also be accessed via the CSE News and Information page. 
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